LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 21ST APRIL 2017
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, Samantha Mellor, David Smith & Simon Thornton (EIA) 
APOLOGIES

Jeanette Evans.

GUESTS

Brendan McGlinchey (Head of Operations) John Morris (Stadium Foreman).

WELCOME
· Prior to the start of the Committee meeting we welcomed Brendan and John, they gave us an outline of work that will be commencing during the close season to ensure that all the agreed disabled facilities previously outlined will be ready for the new season. In addition we discussed matters of work still outstanding in the Main Stand.
· A meeting to discuss car boot sized mobility scooters being allowed in the lifts of the Main Stand is to take place next week, and we hopefully stated our case for there being no reason to exclude them.

At this point Brendan and John left the meeting and were thanked for their attendance.

MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· The hand drier in L1 Disabled toilet on Level 3 of the Main Stand has now been raised to a more suitable height.
TICKETING UPDATE
· West Ham United away is to go on sale on Monday 24th April.

· Season Ticket renewals are now taking place together with annual LFC memberships for those who requested to be on auto renewal.

· The parking situation is being reviewed for next season, and all those supporters affected will be contacted in due course.

· Ways of improving the Accessibility page of the club’s website are being considered with more up to date ticket information and travel guides etc.

· The way members of the LDSA can obtain their discount for online purchases are under review.
EIA UPDATE
· Nothing to report this month.
MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 208 members to date. 
· From next season any member who wishes to replace a lost membership card will be charged an administration fee of £5. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· Photographer to be booked and a general discussion took place about the upcoming function.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST

· No further update at this moment.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Date of Ladies Tea Party now confirmed for 29th July.

· Photographer and flowers to be arranged. The entertainment/band is being organised.

· Having looked into the LDSA applying for charity status, it is in our opinion not a viable risk.
AOB
· Nothing to report.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 12th May 2017. The relevant lounge has been booked in the Centenary Stand.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

